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Unnecessary in all aspects. An FFL holder has to be in strict compliance at all times. 

They are not selling to criminals. Quit making it more and more difficult. This law and 

all gun restrictions you are working on right now only affect the responsible gun 

owners and sellers. Please stop, and quit punishing/restricting law-abiding people. 

Vote no. 


